Moore-Love, Karla

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Hello Karla,

floy jones <floy21@msn.com>
Friday, March 27, 2015 10:47 AM
Moore-Love, Karla; Jones, Floy
Communication to Council

I am writing to confirm that | wish to speak to Council on
Wednesday May 13, 2015 regarding the Water Bureau budget

Thank you,

Floy Jones

503 238-4649
2204 SE 59th Ave.
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